
 

 
 
Hi friends of Robin’s Nest,         December 2, 2020 
Wow! We serve an amazing God! Through your generosity and God’s faithfulness, we exceeded our goal and raised just 
over $50,000 in total for Robin’s Nest today on Giving Tuesday. We give you thanks for your generous support and praise 
our Lord for his provision!  Thanks to those who provided the matching funds in order to make this goal.   

"We thank You, O God!  We give thanks because You are near.  People everywhere tell of Your wonderful deeds." - Psalms 75:1 NLT 
"Thank God for this gift too wonderful for words!" - II Corinthians 9:15 NLT 

"Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good!  His faithful love endures forever." - I Chronicles 16:34 NLT 
Thanks to your financial support, we can continue to provide a Nest for Today, Hope for Tomorrow. Today you have given 
our staff and children hope knowing that the Nest can continue to provide a safe and secure Christian environment for 
those who God places in our care. We cannot do it without you! 
Gratefully, 
Robin's Nest Children's Home! 

http://www.robinsnestchildrenshome.org 
Robin's Nest Children's Home 

PO Box 122, Lake Elmo, Minnesota 55042 
Questions?  Contact paula.robinsnest@gmail.com 

Follow Us On Social media; Facebook, Instagram or Twitter 

 
If you are not getting our monthly updates, please contact us at paula.robinsnest@gmail.com 

 


